From: Alfred Ackerman

To: Michael Behrendt

Cc: Karen Edwards

Subject: Zoning change

Date: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 4:40:50 PM

Dear Mr. Behrendt and Planning Board,
This is an addendum to the emails we sent yesterday.

We hope that when making the decision about the rezoning to Rural, the Planning Board will take into account that
some of the areas in the proposal are part of a larger land mass that The Nature Conservancy has identified as an
important wildlife corridor. They are taking active steps to connect islands of protected land in order to provide
easier movement of wildlife in search of food, water and nesting habitat. We feel that in this case, making it easier
to raise animals in the Rural zoning proposal, runs counter to the work of the The Nature Conservancy and similar
organizations.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Alfred Ackerman
Nancy Schieb
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